

TOWN OF OCONOMOWOC
PARK PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

 November 15, 2023

The Park Planning Committee met at the Mapleton Community Center. Highway Superintendent of Public Works Sam Salzman called the meeting to order at 9:14 a.m.  Committee members present included Connie Cummings, and Dan Napgezek. Town Board Supervisor VJ Scully and Erik Mullet were excused. One member of the general public in attendance, Paul Fischer.

Connie made the motion to approve minutes for the November 8, 2023, meeting. Dan seconded. 

There were no public comments. 

The committee walked all of Community Center property. They discussed cleaning out the river for future kayaking activities. They walked CTH CW to look for possible points of entrance and for parking area.

The committee visited the Monterey Dam where they explored options for taking in/out kayaks and options for parking. 

After visiting the Monterey Dam, the members of the committee traveled to Ewald Soccer Park and discussed possible pickleball courts, future bathrooms in the pavilion, and an outdoor skating rink.

The committee members then went to the property located on Lang Road. Here they discussed the parking options and a dog park.   

The committee will wait to set the next meeting date until after Thanksgiving.  The meeting was adjourned at 11:27 a.m. 

Respectfully submitted –
Danielle Wraalstad	
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer

